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I would like to welcome you all to Annual General Meeting the Anthroposophical Society in Australia.   

There have been many discussions throughout the last couple of years and sometimes misconceptions 

as to the role and purpose of the Management committee.  So, I thought I would take this opportunity 

to clarify for you all. 

Purpose of the Management Committee is: 

1. To ensure that the integrity of the Society’s legal obligations is upheld. 

2. To ensure that the Society’s finances are transparent and solvent. 

3. To support the general secretary in her role. 

4. To ensure the affairs of Society are consistent with its constitution. 

5. To ensure the country-wide communication systems are contemporary and maintained, for 

example, the journal, website and newsletter. 
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